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For the purposes of the Council’s review, DYJ will seek legal advice regarding whether or
not identified information can be provided.

In order to facilitate further contact with the DYJ, the Council was advised on 20 December

2019 that Mr Phil Hall, Manager, Policy and Legislation, would be the key point of contact
for the purposes of the inquiry. Mr Hall can be contacted by email at

Thank you again for the opportunity to provide preliminary feedback to the Council, | trust
this information is of assistance.

Yours sincerely

Robert Gee -
Director-General





